
 ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT PROPOSED AGENDA 
CONFERENCE MEETING OF THE MOBILE COUNTY COMMISSION 

 
10:00 AM December 19, 2024 

 
 

CONSIDER TAKING THE FOLLOWING ACTION ON AGENDA ITEMS: 
  
1) APPROVE Non-Reimbursable Agreement for Relocation of 

Utility Facilities on Public Right-of-Way 
with Alabama Power Company, for Project MCR-
2022-102, Chickasaw Streets - Grade, Drain, 
Base, and Pave (GDBP).  There is no cost to 
Mobile County for this relocation, requested 
by the Engineering Department. 

      
2) APPROVE the updated Disadvantaged Business 

Enterprise (DBE) Plan (FY 2023) for the 
Jeremiah A. Denton Airport, in accord with 
the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) 
and the U.S. Department of Transportation 
(DOT), 49 CFR Part 26, requested by the 
Engineering Department. 

      
3) APPROVE preliminary and final plat of Rhoad's 

Addition to Brown Loop Road (2 lots, Brown 
Loop Road North, District 2). 
 
AND 
 
preliminary and final plat of Collins Place 
(2 lots, Highway 188 and Ramsey Road 
Extension, District 3), requested by the 
Engineering Department. 

      
4) AUTHORIZE advertising and receiving bids for MCP-001-

24 / RA49-05-25, Gulfcrest Road Bridge 
(#177) Rehabilitation, requested by the 
Engineering Department. 

      
5) ACCEPT request of High Purity Silicon America 

Corporation, along with a petition signed by 
Evonik and the Alabama State Port Authority 
to change the name of Mitsubishi Lane. 
 
AND 
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Adopt a resolution formally changing the 
name of said segment to Polysilicon Lane for 
approximately 6,259 feet beginning at the 
end of Evonik Road and continuing to the 
municipal limits of the City of Mobile, 
requested by the Engineering Department. 

      
6) AUTHORIZE acquisition of property and acceptance of 

right-of-way deeds and/or easements from the 
following property owners for the following 
projects, requested by the Engineering 
Department: 
 
Zeigler Boulevard, Project MCR-2016-002 / 
STPMB-7550(602), Tract 15, deed 
 
James W. Arnett, Jr. a/k/a James William 
Arnette, Jr. 
 
 
Octavia Road, Project MCR-2020-109, Tract 8, 
deed 
 
John Phillip Andrews II 
 
 
Moores Road, Project MCR-2022-305, Tract 23, 
deed 
 
Charles S. Rice and Denise Rice 

      
 


